
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Virginia Department of Planning and Budget 

 

FROM: Allen Knapp, Director, Office of Environmental Health Services 

DATE: August 5, 2014 

RE: Economic impact analysis for the regulations that address gravelless material and 

drip dispersal technology in 12VAC5-610. 

 

The Virginia Department of Health concurs with the Department of Planning and Budget’s 

Economic Impact Analysis for the regulations that establish requirements for gravelless material 

and drip dispersal technology.  The benefits of the regulations likely exceed the costs for all of 

the proposed changes.  

 


